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                             25th January, 2021 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street, 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

I am waiting patiently for a response from Mrs May, yourself, and two Attorney 
Generals.  This is regarding the subject of child abuse by the system through deliberate 
non-diagnosis, in order to save money, going back to Labour under Tony Blair.  This is 

a deliberate act as seen from the Parliamentary paperwork up on the justice for autism 
website. 
 

You and the others had the power to change and stop this wholesale abuse but clearly 
have decided to ignore it and tough it out.  We are not on the playing fields of Eton; this 

is reality.  Real people have been damaged by the tens of thousands.  Yet if you block 
the investigation, nothing can happen.   
 

Maybe when you send me details of your complaints procedure, you can drop me a line 
and explain to me why you decided to do nothing. 

 
 
Yours expectantly, 

 
 

Howard Lamb  
DC 
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